
January
Eleventh

1923.

Lieut.-Colonel Eric MacDonald.D.S.O. ,21.C. , P. 0. Box 102,
Wolfville, K. S.

My dear Colonel
I have just written a letter which I hope may bo satisfactory to you and Major Ferguson. In 

it I have endeavoured to recommend your venture to any 
one interested in such tours as you propose to conduct.

Such recommandâtlone I do not usually 
make and I am only doing it on account of my respect 
for you and Ferguson. Nevertheless, I know you only 
as soldiets and there are no better. I have no 
knowledge of your business ability, nor of your ability 
to run a Tourist Agency. I wish your venture every 
success, but remember this that no success ever comes 
without the hardest kind of work and unremitting 
attention to your job.

Yours faithfully,


